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EDITORS' NOTE 

The papers given at the workshop are reproduced here in camera-ready 

form. Questions, answers and comments after each paper were printed only when 

they were confirmed in written form. 

At the end of the workshop a lively panel discussion took place. Both the 

summary given by Nick Woolf and the discussion were recorded and later 

transcribed. The quality of the tape recording is excellent. The text prepared is 

the literal transcription of what was actually said except for minor editorial 

changes: Small changes in syntax were made for sake of clarity and ease in 

reading. Occasionally a sentence or two which made sense in the context of a live 

discussion - most often at transition from one speaker to the next - but did not 

have much scientific content were deleted. 

The Editors 
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